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Comments: I know that way back (1987) the Forest Service had a program where special-use permits for these

unauthorized cabins were issued, with conditions.  The permits had to be renewed every 5 years and they

couldn't be transferred to anyone else.  When the last immediate family member of the original claimant dies, that

was the end of the permit.  The Forest Service's intent was to phase out these cabins so that the wilderness

could recover.

 

Come on, now - cabins don't belong in Wilderness.  The Forest Service must now phase out the "ANILCA"

cabins, as they originally intended.  They never were intended to stay in the Wilderness in perpetuity.  To change

this policy clearly undermines both "ANILCA" and the Wilderness Act.


